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Red Warriors Vietnam Association 

 

 

December 2019 

My Fellow Red Warriors, 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
It is my sincere wish that all Red Warriors, spouses, significant others and families have very 
Merry Christmas and that 2020 brings you good health and lots of happiness. 

By now most all of you are aware the 2020 Battalion reunion will be held in the Kansas City area.  
For the first time we will be utilizing a reunion planning group, Armed Forces Reunions and this 
group will be providing the registration forms.  The registration will open in late January or early 
February so watch for the announcement early in 2020. 

The reunion dates are September 18, 19 and 20 with the opening the afternoon or the 18th 
followed by the Company dinners on the 19th and the banquet to be held on the 20th.  The hotel 
will accept room reservations at this time, to do so please call the hotel at 816-891-8900.  The 
group code for the special room rates is “RWV” or it will be under the Red Warriors Vietnam 
Association.  The hotel will extend the same discounted room rate for two days prior to the 
reunion and two days after the reunion. 

As most of you know we successfully had the association name changed this past Spring to the 
“Red Warriors Vietnam Association”.  Then our treasurer, Larry Rosencrans, was able to get the 
association a tax-exempt status so any donations to the association are tax deductible. 

Hopefully you are all aware that Jim Daniels has created a Red Warrior Facebook page and you 
can access the page through the Red Warrior web site.  There have been some very good posts on 
the page so if you have not checked it out, please do so and post your thoughts. 

In closing, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to you all! 

Sincerely, 

Herb Taylor – Association President 


